
 

The Gaston County Board of Education will hold its regular monthly meeting on Monday, August 21, 2017, 5:30 p.m., at the Gaston County 

Schools Central Office, 943 Osceola Street, Gastonia.  At that time, the Board will . . . 

●     Recite the Pledge of Allegiance. 

●     Consider formal adoption of the Board Agenda as required by Robert’s Rules of Order (revised edition). 

●     Recognize Students and Employees. 

●     Provide an opportunity for Public Expression.  At each Board meeting, the public has an opportunity to address the Board. 

●     Receive the following Good News for August 2017: 
 

 

1. Bobbie Cavnar, an English teacher at South Point High 

School and the 2016-2017 North Carolina Teacher of the 

Year, is among 38 educators from across the United States 

who were chosen to receive the prestigious Award for 

Teaching Excellence presented by the California Casualty 

insurance company. 

2. Seniors in the Gaston County Schools Class of 2017 were 

offered more than $45 million in scholarships to attend the 

most prestigious colleges and universities across the state 

and nation. The scholarships included awards for academics, 

athletics, military, and the fine arts.  

3. Gaston Early College High School student Rachel Dewey 

earned a perfect score of 800 on the reading/writing section 

of the SAT. 

4. Gaston County Schools conducted its annual “Stuff That 

Bus!” school supplies collection on August 10 at Office 

Depot in Gastonia.  Hundreds of items were donated during 

the three-hour event, which featured performances by high 

school cheerleaders from Ashbrook, Stuart W. Cramer, 

and East Gaston, middle school cheerleaders from 

Belmont, Holbrook, and Stanley, and the Ashbrook 



13. The Stuart W. Cramer High School varsity cheerleading 

squad attended the UCA Cheer Camp at Appalachian State 

University and earned superior ratings in the extreme 

routine, cheer stunt, and sideline categories. The squad also 

took first place in the game day competition. Seniors 

Maleah Crocker, Desera Rhames, Jessica Smith, and 

Maddy Wilson were named All-American cheerleaders, and 

Rhames also received a pin from UCA’s “Pin It Forward” 

program for exhibiting leadership and a positive attitude. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

●     Curriculum and Instruction Committee Report. 

●     Operations Committee Report. 

●     Receive information regarding the Back-To-School Report.


